
 
 

 

 
08/11/2016 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

“Winter Wonder” 2016 

 

I am writing to confirm that your son / daughter has been invited to participate in this year’s Winter Wonder 

Showcase which will take place on Tues 29th Nov and Weds 30th Nov in Upper School Hall at 7pm; s/he may 

be performing on just one night or possibly on both; clarification will come from individual staff.  

 

Tickets  

These will be on sale on both sites during lunch times each day from Monday 14th November; Lower School 

Office for lower pupils and Upper School Foyer for upper. Tickets will be limited to two per performer until the 

end of Monday 21st Nov. From Tues 22nd onwards pupils will be able to buy unlimited tickets. Adults £3 / 

Concessions £2. This year we are again promoting “A Ticket & A Tin” and hope that you will support this 

charitable initiative by bringing one or more tins of non-perishable food to the event. These will be donated to 

a local Foodbank. 

Costume – pupils will be guided by the staff preparing them for performance but we usually ask pupils either 

to wear all black or, in the case of dance, specific outfits.  

 

LESSON SUBJECT  LOWER PUPILS UPPER PUPILS eg Pure Voices 

1  Music rehearsal 

Tues 29 Nov only 
 Y789 Musicians – straight to 

Upper School Hall for 8.45 

please. 

Upper School Musicians involved in 

the show please come to Upper Hall 

for 8.45 

2 Dance rehearsal 

Tues 29 Nov only 
 Y789 Dancers – straight to 

Upper School Hall for 8.45 

please. 

Upper School Dancers  involved in the 

show please come to Upper Hall for 

9.45 

3 BTEC & Drama 

rehearsal 

Tues 29 Nov only 

  Y789 Actors – straight to Upper 

School Hall for 8.45 please. 

Upper School BTEC / GCSE Drama  

involved in the show please come to 

Upper Hall for 11.10 

4 ACT l Rehearsal 

Tues 29 Nov only 

ACT 1 REHEARSAL KS3/4/5 

Will be Top & Tail if necessary 

ACT 1 REHEARSAL KS3/4/5 

Will be Top & Tail if necessary 

5 ACT 2 Rehearsal 

Tues 29 Nov only 

ACT 2 REHEARSAL KS3/4/5 

Will be Top & Tail if necessary 

ACT 2 REHEARSAL KS3/4/5 

Will be Top & Tail if necessary 

 

THERE ARE NO REHEARSALS AT ALL ON WEDNESDAY 30th NOVEMBER 

 The hall is often hot during rehearsal so we urge pupils to make sure they have a water bottle with them. 

 Lower school pupils WILL need to have break / lunch food at UPPER SCHOOL. Do what you normally do; if 

you normally bring packed lunch, do so on Tues 29th. If you normally buy hot food, do so on 29th.  

 We seek your support in allowing your child to attend this rehearsal – it is the only opportunity we have to 

run all the items and with the usual number of participants is often around 175, the whole rehearsal is far 

more beneficial if all pupils are there. 

 Lower School pupils will be dismissed from Upper School. 

The Winter Wonder is always a popular event where pupils look forward to sharing performances which have 

been developed this term. We all look forward to seeing you at the end of November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J.Wolfenden 
 
Miss J. Wolfenden (EPA KS3 Co-ordinator) 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 


